Burnett, James

From: planning@staffmoortands.gov.uk

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 20156 11:22 AM
To: Planning (SMDC)

Subject: Comment Received from Public Access

Application Reference No. : SMD/2015/8262 Site Address: Premier Garage Leek Ltd Broad
Street Leek Staffordshire ST13 5NS Leek Comments by: Irene Kirkpatrick
From:

0ld Hag Farm

none

Meerbrook

Leek

Staffs

ST138XW
Phone:
Email:
Submission: Objection
Comments: My main concern about this application is the effect it will have on the
congestion which already occurs in this area. Secondly, I am worried about the amount of
litter which is generated by take aways, especially polystyrene containers.







